
Vancouver Area Intergroup of Alcoholics Anonymous

Steering Committee meeting of July 11, 2022

Attendance:  Michael, Leanne, Tony, Kelsey, Phil and  Michael (gratitude dinner chair)

Opening:  The meeting was opened at 6:00pm with the Serenity Prayer.  Minutes from the 
6/13/22 SC meeting were accepted.  Minutes from the 6/20/22 IG meeting were distributed.

Treasury:  Financial accounting is incomplete as the bank has not issued account statements in 
their usual time frame.

Office:  Leanne reported that transition from the old computer to the new computer is mostly 
complete.  When contacting the office the new email of vanintgrp@gmail.com  needs to be 
used.  It was recommended that an auto response be attached to the old email directing the 
sender to the new email.

Old Business/Gratitude Dinner:  The date and venue of the event has been changed due to the 
previous venue double booking.  The event will be 11/19/22 at the Faith Center in Brush Prairie.   
The guest speaker, Kenny D., is able to attend on the new date.  This venue will accommodate 
approximately 400 guests.  Michael has made contacts for sound system, raffle, etc.   The next 
gratitude dinner planning meeting is 8/1/22, 6:00pm, at the Intergroup office.

Old Business/Books for the Homeless:  Approximately 40 Big Books have been distributed.  The 
need for Big Books (new or used) continues. Book donations can be made at the Intergroup 
office and Dusty will bring them to the transition housing.

New Business:  None

Closing:  The meeting was closed at 6:20pm with the Responsibility Statement.

Yours in Service,
Phil B.
Recording Secretary
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